
Most Blessed Sacrament Parish School
4255 Bellevue Road
Toledo, Ohio 43613

(419)472-1121

July 24, 2024

Dear Charger Parents, Guardians, and Staff,

School is set to begin in a month and we would like to give you an update on the mobile
classroom project. Our mobile classrooms are brand new and were finished in April.
Toledo City Council approved our Special Use Permit in May. The water lines and sewer
connections have been installed. The electric hook ups are in the process of being
installed. The contractor who is doing the installation is awaiting one final building
permit from the state of Ohio in order to begin the final step of the project.

The company in charge of the manufacturing of our mobile classrooms did not have a
building permit that is needed to install these units in Ohio. This was never brought to
our attention until last week and the problem is being rectified by the manufacturer.
Unfortunately, the permit process at the State level takes time. We are doing our best to
get a timeline from the manufacturer and the State of Ohio so that we can give that
information to you, our stakeholders. In order to begin school as planned, we will have to
use other Parish spaces until the mobile classrooms arrive.

We as a Pastoral staff are looking at all of the viable options and will be working with the
teaching staff to provide the best instruction to your students. We know that you all have
been waiting for an update, and we appreciate your patience.

Mrs. Empie will be communicating locations for student classrooms in the weeks to
come as we receive information. Blessing of the Backpacks is still set for Friday, August
16, 2024 at 5:00 p.m. in the church and the first day of classes will be August 19,2024.

Please know of our appreciation for being a part of the Most Blessed Sacrament Parish
family, and we look forward to seeing you soon.

In Christ,

Fr. Keith Stripe Mrs. Melissa Empie Mr. Jeremy Demagall
Pastor Principal Operations Manager


